
 

Crosswoods Neighborhood Association 

 

Meeting Minutes Tuesday, November 1, 2022 

 

 

Meeting began at 5 p.m. at Southland Christian Church, Building A, Chapel 

 

Attendees: Matt Winkler, Zeke Walters, Vice-president; President; Evan Ball, Treasurer; Helena 

DiBiasie, Secretary; Brenda Winkler, Board member; Joe Vonderheide, Retiring President;  

Mark Farley, Retiring Treasurer; Becka Vonderheide, Board member; Sarah Hanna, Retiring 

Secretary 

 

Minutes of October were read and approved. 

 

Evan read the treasurer’s report and it was accepted as read. 

 

Old Business 

Matt Winkler is continuing to research the request for individual mailboxes to replace the 

mailbox clusters. 

 

There have been no updates on the Brannon Road Project. 

 

New Business 

The board is working on getting quotes for landscaping clean-up for the entrances.  Quotes will 

be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

The board requested that we post voting information on the Facebook page. 

 

Brenda Winkler will be delivering welcome packages to include Bundt cakes to all the new 

residents from the past year. 

 

The board asked for a new tab on the website for information for new residents.  Helena DiBiasie 

will work on this.  

 

On November 20th we will work on repairs for the fences at the Harrodsburg Rd. entrance.  A 

request for volunteers will be posted on the Facebook page and the website. 

 

Matt Winkler will hang the Christmas wreaths at the entrances after Thanksgiving. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:30p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be Tuesday December 6, 2022. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Helena DiBiasie 


